
 

 

 

14th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Chess Club 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has been accepted for a place in our new Chess 
Club. We had such an excellent response that, to enable all who applied to join, the club 
will be split into two groups. One group will attend on Alpha week and one will attend on 
Beta week. The attached document will show which group your child is in and what dates 
their sessions will be.  
 
Just to remind you, the club will be run by Mr Andy Jarvis, a retired Norwich School 
teacher who is currently also running a chess club at a local primary school on a voluntary 
basis. The club will run on Tuesday evenings between 4.10pm and 5.15pm, when children 
will be available from the entrance of the Dearnaley building for collection. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M. Woods 
Head of PE and Activities 


